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Ref: AA/TL/ 0107
Date: June 04, 2018
Dear Sir / Madam,
Subject: Expression of Interest for Technology Tie-up for Electric Buses

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL) is seeking a partner for Electric Buses under a long term

Licensing and Technology Collaboration Agreement.

In this regard, BHEL has floated an Expression of Interest (Eol) on BHEL's website
http://www.bhel.com seeking response for technology tie-up from Original Equipment Manufacturer
(OEMs) of Electric Buses, who are meeting the requirements of the Eol and are willing to be

associated with BHEL.

We seek your kind support in further circulation of this Eol to the companies engaged in this

business, so that BHEL can receive a wider response.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

\Q/J“V W

P

(Rajesh Kohli)
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